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26th February 2018 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
I am sorry to inform you that unfortunately Mrs McCarthy continues to be absent from 
school due to a reoccurrence of her previous chest and lung complaint.  She is very upset 
about being away from school and wants to return as soon as possible.  
Mrs Malone will continue to teach the children this week alongside other members of the 
Foundation Stage team.  Unfortunately Miss O’Brien is also absent from school due to 
Chicken Pox; you will be aware that a number of children have also contracted Chicken Pox.   
I am sure that you will join me in wishing everyone speedy recoveries. 
  
Due to illness, it has been necessary to postpone Rowan Class’s Parent Evenings this week.  
They will be rescheduled when Mrs McCarthy returns.  
 
I apologise for any disruption and inconvenience but unfortunately this has been 
unavoidable. 
 
Kind regards. 
     
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Ann L Wheatcroft 
Headteacher 
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